From:	
Sent:	02 August 2022 12:57
То:	Planning Planning

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Application - 2022/2519/A

Dear Camden Planning dept

I was about to respond to this application when only today I saw the comments were open until 10th June, even though it was only put in the notification email on 27th July. I see you have a note on this, but I'm ot clear which part applies here.

it is not entirely clear which way this sign is going to be facing, but if it's going to be lit up all night, then I am objecting to it, as it will disrupt the sleep of local residents, like the one on the Maple Building back in 2015.

Tania Glyde

Subject:

46 Highgate Road